[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE TO ATTORNEYS INTERESTED IN PROVIDING LEGAL SERVICES REGARDING AVIATION RELATED REGULATORY MATTERS TO 
THE STATE OF HAWAII

Licensed attorneys with knowledge, training and experience in the area of federal regulation of aviation and airports who wish to provide legal services to the State of Hawaii in administrative hearings, litigation and regulatory matters representing the State of Hawaii, Department of Transportation-Airports are invited to submit statements of qualifications and expressions of interest for consideration by the Department of the Attorney General. The Special Deputy Attorney General would work on matters that include, but are not limited to, reviewing legislation related to compliance with Federal Aviation Grant Assurances, drafting responses to and litigating 14 CFR Part 13 and Part 16 complaints, and reviewing legislation that affects the State airport system. Interested candidates are invited to submit a Statement of Qualifications and Expression of Interest for aviation law as well as legislative experience to the Hawaii Attorney General pursuant to Hawaii Revised Statutes § 103D-304.

Highly specialized legal services are sought for the representation of the State of Hawaii in litigation to represent the State of Hawaii, Department of Transportation-Airports by an attorney who has expertise in aviation law.

Previous experience with and knowledge of legal issues in litigation pertaining to 14 CFR Part 13 and Part 16 complaints, FAA regulations and reviewing legislation that affects the State airport system are invited to submit a Statement of Qualifications and Expression of Interest.

Completed Statements of Qualifications and Expressions of Interest for aviation law (Statement) must be received by the Department of the Attorney General by November 22, 2019, 4:30pm (HST) to be eligible for consideration.  Statements may be either emailed to hawaiiag@hawaii.gov or delivered to 425 Queen Street, Honolulu, Hawaii, 96813.  Please note in the subject line of any email, “Aviation Law Statement of Interest”.  For deliveries to the office, please address the envelope to Department of the Attorney General, Attn: Aviation Law Litigation Statement of Interest.

Statement forms are available at: http://ag.hawaii.gov/employment or may be requested by telephone at (808) 586-1500.
